

## **Eastbrook Primary Academy**

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050

Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk



10<sup>th</sup> June 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Yours sincerely

We would like to inform you that we are able to offer a free Cricket club for girls in Y4,Y5 and Y6, with a qualified coach from Sussex County Cricket Club, starting at school next Monday.

There will be four sessions on Monday 17th and 24th June and 1st and 15th July.

Please complete the slip below if your child will be able to attend the sessions and return to the office. There are limited spaces available.

•	
Miss Johnstone	
PE Co - ordinator	
Y4/5/6 Cricket club for girls	
My child	
Would like to attend the Cricket club for girls	
Signed	Parent/Carer

